
   

   

 

Wisdom Academy 
 

An Urgent Notice 

 

Assalamu a’laikum. 

Dear Parents, 

 

You all are requested to confirm your child’s 

continuation of the academic session (2023-2024) 

within 20th May (Saturday).  

 

Please remember it will help us in preparing stuffs like 

books, stationeries and other accessories of next session. 

 

For further inquiries, please contact to the admin office. 

Your kind cooperation is highly appreciated.  

 

Jazakallahu Khairan. 

 

Regards, 

Wisdom Authority 
 
 

   Date:9th May, 2023 (Tuesday) 


